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April 9, 2020 

 

Peace River Regional District  

PO Box 810 

1981 Alaska Avenue 

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 

 

 

Dear Peace River Regional District Board  

 

Re: PETRONAS Canada’s COVID-19 preparedness and relief efforts 

As we continue to monitor COVID-19 we are mindful of the impact and stress this is causing in our 

communities and in our families. We wanted to reach out to you to let you know what we are doing 

to protect and assist local communities during this time. 

At PETRONAS Canada, the health and safety of our staff and the local and First Nations communities 

where we operate are our top priority. We are monitoring the COVID-19 situation closely and are 

taking proactive measures in our offices, work camps and at our worksites that align with the 

direction from provincial and federal governments and health authorities to try and contain the 

spread of the virus. As a provider of an essential service in British Columbia and a large employer in 

the region, we are working hard to manage and mitigate COVID-19 risks to worker health and safety 

in order to maintain continuity of operations, employment and activity levels. An overview of our 

response is on our website, www.petronascanada.com, and this information will continue to be 

updated as necessary.  

We are also focused on supporting the wellbeing of communities where we operate. We have made a 

$50,000 donation to the United Way of Northern BC’s COVID-19 Relief Fund for Northern BC, which 

will be directed toward critical community needs.  

We will continue to reach out to our local and First Nation neighbours to identify ways we may be 

able to help you in these challenging times. We encourage you to stay in contact with us as we work 

together to manage these challenges.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our response measures, please don’t hesitate to 

reach out. 

Stay safe, 

 

Julie Bourdon  

Sr. Stakeholder Advisor  
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